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I his booklet is issued by the Port 
Alberni Board of Trade. It will be 
followed by others, from time to 
time, giving up-to-date and addi­
tional information about develop­
ments of the city and surrounding 
district.

Since the inside pages were print­
ed the contract for the building of a 
District high school in Port Alberni 
has been let by the Provincial gov­
ernment and work is now under
way.


